
The Review Committee conducted a public hearing on November 
8th pursuant to Policy 606 Textbooks And Instructional Materials.  
The Review Committee Report and recommendation is enclosed  
(see below) along with supporting documents.   
 
I recommend approving the Review Committee’s 
recommendation regarding the Reconsideration Procedure. 
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